From: Jake henry

To: Roberts, Ali

Subject: Objection of planned closure of penleigh park crossing.
Sent: 04/06/2025 12:37:31

Dear Sir/Madam,

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to raise an objection regarding the planned closure of the Penleigh Park
crossing in Westbury. As a resident of the area, I feel that this closure will significantly impact the local community and
disrupt our daily routines.

The Penleigh Park crossing is a vital route for many of us, providing convenient access to various parts of the town.
Closing this crossing will force residents, including students and elderly individuals, to take longer and potentially more
dangerous routes. This not only adds unnecessary inconvenience but also raises safety concerns.

I urge you to reconsider this decision and explore alternative solutions that do not involve closing the crossing. Perhaps
implementing additional safety measures or improving existing infrastructure could address any concerns without causing

such a significant disruption to the community.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to hearing from you and discussing potential alternatives that
can benefit all parties involved.

Best regards,
Jake Henry
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